
• BLUE CROSS®

Dear valued partner, 

ln response to the challenges associated with the second wave of 
COVID-19, we have extended certain relief measures to help better 
support your clients. 

FORMS REPLACING THE TELEPHONE INTERVIEW 

We will continue accepting the Health statement accompanied by the 
Additional health declaration due to COVID-19 in lieu of the telephone 
interview until December 31, 2020. 

These forms can be found in the Documents section under the Advisor 

resources link. 

IMPORTANT 

If you use the electronic application, the Health statement and the 
Additional declaration due to COVID-19 can be used to replace the 
telephone interview until December 31, 2020. 

To do so, please: 

• Complete "Section 8: Telephone Interview," by indicating a phone
number and time slot as this section cannot be left blank.

• ln the "Section reserved for representatives," indicate that the Health

statement and the Additional declaration due to COVID-19 are
attached to the electronic application.

Your client will not be asked to conduct a telephone interview and 

the information will not be considered if these forms - duly 

completed and signed - are submitted with the 

electronic application. 

EASING OF MEDICAL REQUIREMENTS 

The medical requirements table requiring only a telephone interview will 
be extended until October 31, 2020 for the following benefits: 

• Disability due to illness and Overhead Expenses of the

Blue Flex® product

• Disability of the Mortgage Plan

Age 

16 to 50 years old 

51 years old and over 

Monthly amount 

Up to $6,000 

Up to $3,000 

For more details, read our frequently updated FAQ or contact your 
regional director: 




